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610-275-7711                                                                 
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Please note: New EMERGENCY CLERGY CONTACT   
number to be used if Danger of Death exists or calling 
after office hours. Call 610-275-7711 (St. Helena).  

LIVE STREAM OF SUNDAY MASS:  You can view the 
4:00pm Saturday Vigil Mass and the 7:30am, 9am and 
11am Sunday Masses by livestream from St. Helena 
Church.  Go to the St. Helena Parish website at https://
www.sainthelena-centersquare.net and select the 
livestream button on the right 
hand side of the homepage.      

Clergy: 
Fr. Joseph W. Bongard: St. Titus Parochial Admin  
        & Parochial Admin , St. Helena 
 Fr. Kyle Adamczyk & Fr. Edward Kelly: Parochial Vicar  
St. Titus & St. Helena  
Deacon Claude Granese: St. Titus & St. Helena 
Rev. Leonard A. Lewandowski: Pastor Emeritus (Titus) 
 

Parish Office: 
Phone:  610-279-4990 
Website: www.sttitus.org        
Email: sttitus@sttitus.org 
Monday – Friday, 9:00am—4:00pm 
Business Manager: Mrs. Maureen Lewis 
Parish Admin:  Mrs. Georgie Kratz 
 

Facilities:  Mr. Hank Kolenda 
 

PREP (St. Helena):  
Phone: 610-277-3573 
Dir. of Religious Education: Mrs. Madeleine Fitzgerald 
 

Choir & Music Director:  
Phone: Parish Office 610-279-4990 
 

Parish Mass Schedule: 
 Saturday:                  4:30pm Vigil Mass 
 Sunday:                     10:00am 
 Weekdays:              Mon, Tues, Fri, Sat  8:45am 
                                    Wednesday & Thursday   No Mass   
 Holydays                   10:00am 
 

Spiritual Devotions: 
Miraculous Medal Novena: Mondays after 8:45am Mass 
Divine Mercy Devotion:        Fridays after 8:45am Mass 
Most Holy Rosary:             following every Morning Mass  
Rosary Group:                         Wed. & Thurs., 10am 
Eucharistic Adoration:           1st Friday of month,  
                                                   9:45am-3:45pm 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Saturday afternoons 3:30 or by appointment. 
Also available at St. Helena, Saturdays, 3:00pm 
 

Sacrament of Baptism: 
Schedule with Parish Office for any Sunday at 
11:15am. Pre-Baptismal classes are required for       
parents and optional for Godparents. Classes are     
usually offered the first Monday of the month at 7pm 
at St. Helena Parish. Call the St. Helena Parish Office 
(610-275-7711) to register for class. Letters of           
eligibility are due at the St. Titus Parish Office before a 
date for Baptism can be confirmed. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 
Couples must make arrangements at least six months 
in advance of the requested date. Contact the Parish 
Office to schedule an appointment with clergy. All 
couples are required to attend Pre-Marital class       
before marriage. Go to Archphila.org under Marriage  
preparations to register for the class online. 
 

Anointing of the Sick: 
Catholics who are seriously ill or weakened by old age 
are encouraged to request this Sacrament. Those       
entering the hospital for surgery are invited to receive 
this sacrament prior to admission. To arrange home    
visits for anointing, confession or Holy Communion 
for parishioners, please call the Parish Office at      
610-279-4990. 
 

Memorials: 
Mass Cards and Candles in honor of the living or in       
memory  of the deceased  are available  at the Parish  
Office. 

Our Parish Mission Statement 

We, the faithful of St. Titus Parish, in communion with our Holy Father and our Archbishop, proclaim to everyone the 
Good News that Jesus Christ is the Light of the World who offers eternal salvation to all who follow him. 

Baptized into Christ Jesus and confirmed by the Gift of the Holy Spirit, we desire to share this Light by proclaiming the 
Gospel for forgiveness and reconciliation to every person. 

We are united in our Church’s Teachings and in the variety of the gifts, services and ministries that we use to    
strengthen the Kingdom of God.  

https://www.sainthelena-centersquare.net
https://www.sainthelena-centersquare.net
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Mass Intentions for the Week 

Sunday, December 31  Holy Family of Jesus, Mary & Joseph    

10:00am             †        Teade Migliarese 
Monday, January 1, 2024 Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God 

10:00am              †        Jessie Smith 
Tuesday, January 2  SS. Basil the Great & Gregory Nazianzen 

8:45am                †        Barbara Velardi 
 

Wednesday, January 3  The Most Holy Name of Jesus 

NO MASS      

Thursday, January 4  St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 

NO MASS      
 

Friday, January 5    St. John Neumann 

8:45am               †        Jack Tague 

Saturday, January 6     St. Andre Bessette 

8:45am               Living & Deceased Parishioners 
4:30pm               †        Teade Migliarese                               

Sunday, January 7    The Epiphany of the Lord   

10:00am             †        Joseph Olsovsky 

Our Financial Picture 

Fiscal Year: July 1st, 2023 to June 30th, 2024 
Total Sunday Collection for  

  Weekend of December 16-17, 2023…$11,273.00* 
*Includes $3,409. given online      

Thank you for your generosity! 

                       Candle Intentions 
 

          December 31st—January 6th   
 

      Blessed Mother:  Earl Henion 
 

             Sanctuary:  Steve Drochek 

Sacrament Preparation: All children attending a      
Catholic public or private school (Grades 2 or Grades 7 
&8) are to receive the Sacraments of Reconciliation,  
Eucharist and Confirmation at the parish where            
registered. If you are members of St. Titus Parish, please 
contact the Parish Office 610-279-4990 for Sacrament 
info and registration. 

Election of Godparents:  One Godparent is required. Two  Godparents – 
one male, one female may be appointed.  Godparents must  be            
practicing Catholics, 16 years of age or older, fully initiated into the 
Church (Baptized and Confirmed) at least 6 months   before baptism.  
A  non-Catholic may stand as a Christian Witness. Former Catholics are 
ineligible. Godparents must obtain  a Certificate of Eligibility from their 
parish; Christian Witnesses must provide  a copy of their  baptismal  
record. These documents and baptismal stipend must be received 
by the parish office one week before the day of Baptism. 

Altar Servers Needed 
We are recruiting new youth altar 
servers (children in grade 4-high 
school) who are in public, private,   

parochial schools or are home-schooled AND adults 
who would like to be of service. Families welcome!
Prayerfully consider and call the Parish Office if         
interested—610-279-4990. 

Our Financial Picture 

Due to early printing deadline, contributions for  
December 23-24, 2023 will be reported  

next week. 
Thank You for Your Generosity!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

New Year’s Day Mass 
Solemnity of Mary the  

Mother of God 
Monday, January 1, 2024, 10:00am 

New Year’s  Mass Schedule 

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FOR NEW 
YEAR’S ON: 
Monday, January 1, 2024 & 
Tuesday, January 2, 2024 

                                                   
     

We will celebrate St. Titus’ feast day the weekend 
of January  27-28, 2024 with a special unveiling. 
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Deacon Claude’s Corner—The Feast of the Holy Family 

On the Sunday after Christmas (December 31 this year), the Church holds up for us the Holy Family of Jesus, Mary, and 
Joseph as our model. 
 

However, we live in a cynical, critical, world. So, many might respond, “That’s not us. That’s not my family. We are not 
Jesus, Mary, and Joseph, nor are we capable of being like them!” 
 

While this may be so, God still calls all families to be holy and united, tied together strongly by the bond of love. And 
the Church reinforces this.  
 

St. John Paul II wrote, “As the family goes, so goes the nation and so goes the whole world in which we live” (Homily 
November 30, 1986; Perth, Australia). 
 

Most sociologists would agree. I learned something basic in an introductory level sociology class that I took at Penn 
State. The family is the basic cell or building block of society. In his Letter to Families (4), St. John Paul II wrote “…each 
family (is) a living cell of the great and universal family of mankind.” 
 

If we allow it, this feast challenges us to look within our families and ask ourselves: 

 “Who are we as a family?  

 Who are we called to be?  

 For what plan or purpose has God placed us within our families?” 
 

The Scripture readings for this Feast of the Holy Family offer some practical advice for strengthening families.  
Realistically speaking, it would be difficult to take all of this advice at once and put it into practice. Perhaps, what we 
can do instead, is identify one weakness and make a New Year’s resolution as a family to try to correct it. 
 

The reading from Sirach shows us that love, honor, respect, kindness, obedience, and friendship are most important to 
a family. To the extent that any of these might be lacking in our families, then let’s resolve to prayerfully try to change 
it for the better.  
 

Next, we can look at St. Paul’s letter to the Colossians for this Feast of the Holy Family. The average family has some 
degree of turmoil in it since no family is perfect. But taking our cues from this letter, family turmoil can certainly be 
lessened when we practice compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness, patience, and forgiveness, and tie the bow of 
love around these.  
 

Aren’t these virtues especially needed to help keep the family together?  
 

Lastly in the Gospel, we see Joseph and Mary following the values, traditions, and faith most important to the Jewish 
people. How important then are prayer, worship, values, and our Catholic faith and its traditions in our family? How 
can we better worship, praise and give thanks together as a Catholic family? 
 

If we thought about it, isn’t eternal life in heaven with God the greatest desire we could have for our families, and  
helping each family member to achieve this, our way of showing our families all the love in the world?  
 

Each of our families is not The Holy Family, but we are called to be holy families. As Jesus was God present in the Holy 
Family, so he is with us if we allow him to be. 
 

So my friends on this feast, let us hand over our families to the Holy Family and ask Jesus, 
Mary, and Joseph to watch over our families. Ask them to pray for us that God will give us the 
grace to make changes in our families where needed, and indeed become holy families, for our 
own good and the good of the world family. 
 
Happy and Blessed New Year to all of you and your families! 
 
Deacon Claude 

What your Poor Box Donations Mean 
Just sending a reminder that any donations given to the Poor Box go to the St. Vincent de Paul Conference at  
St. Titus. These donations help us to  help those in need. So many are looking for assistance and caring during 
these difficult times. God bless you and thank you for your caring support. St. Vincent de Paul Conference of 

St. Titus Church. #095  
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SCAM  ALERT! Please know that 

Fr. Bongard, Fr. Kyle, Fr. Kelly, Fr. Len and the 
St. Titus Staff or any   other clergy will NEVER 
email or text requests for money, gift cards or help in any 
way. If you receive an email, please DO NOT respond to 
these requests—just delete the email! 

Please remember in your Prayers: 
our sick:  Mark Dillon, Kyle Dolga,  
Zachary Eddinger, Anthony & Antoinette 
Fusco, Catherine Imms, Monte Jambourin,  
Eleanor Kovach, Vinny Lass, Harper McGrier, David & 
Roberta Martin family, Heddy Martorelli,  
Joan McCormick, Gina McGrath, Pat Meier, Frank  
Murray,  Joel Rivera, Kathy Shaw, Albert Sommar, James 
Tancredi, Jason Robert Taylor, John Therres, Angie 
Turkowski, John & Pat Varano, Ailing Friend, Dooner 
Family, David D., Jane McCann, Theodore & Dolores  
Trecroce, Druanna Barzeski, Jim McCarthy, Makayla, 
Mary Krygiel, Patty Cutillo, Theresa Smith, Sheneza  
Hartman, Dolores & Richard Salamone, Heaven Drochek, 
Elaine Capozzi, Christopher Rhoads, Flavia Langan, Leslie 
Ely, Norma Brennan, Shane Maziarz, Denise Cucolo,  
Rich Bechtel, Noel Maziarz, Edward Vaccaro,  
Kathleen Giovinco, Edward Bowman, Janice Gers,  
Ray Ezzo Jr., Steve Niechcielski, Kevin Beck,  
Anna Marie Venezia, Patricia Sticco, Angel Johnston,  
Gerald Giovinco, Marc Arot, Noel, Rose Marie Munro, 
Tom Speelhoffer, John Bruno, Barbara Wagner,  
Charlie Russo, Mel Spiglemyer, Mary Munro,  
Eileen Mincarelli, James Nelson, Caroline Ezzo,  
Cindy Copeland, Joanne McGlade, Edmund Scanlon,  
Don McAvoy, Jr., Finneas Joseph Price, Matt Faust,  
Barclay Cunningham, Harry Morrione 
Please notify the Parish Office when names can/should 
be removed from the Prayer List. Thank you!  

 Don’t forget your regular in-stock cards—always available 
      Acme, Giant, Wawa, Kohl’s, Weis, etc! 

 

Scrip is sold at the  
          Parish Office  

Monday-Friday,9:00am-4:00pm 
and in the Church Lobby at Sunday Mass  

BUY IN-STOCK SCRIP &  
PLACE SPECIAL ORDERS!  

Make it a weekly habit to BUY SCRIP! 
Special order from hundreds of retailers! 

ST. TITUS PARISH needs your support now more than ever!  
Here are some options for continuing to contribute even if you are not attending in-person: 

2. Consider giving via Bill Pay through your bank 
If you pay other bills online, you can add St. Titus 
Parish as a vendor and the bank will send a        
payment. You can note your envelope number on 
the payment to ensure proper credit. This           
payment can arrive either electronically or by 
physical check, the bank does it all for you. 

3. Mail your envelopes in or drop them off at the 
Parish Office, Monday-Friday, 9am-4pm. 

ONLINE GIVING! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Select the DONATION button on the home  page of 

www.sttitus.org to sign up. 

 
 

Intentions for January 2024 
 

Pope's Prayer Intention: For the gift of Diversity in the 
Church.  
Let us pray that the Spirit help us recognize the gift of 
different charisms within the Christian community, and to 
discover the richness of different ritual traditions in the 
heart of the Catholic Church.  

The Catechetical Institute (CI) at the School of  
Theological Studies at St. Charles Borromeo Seminary 
provides affordable on-line, non-credit courses         
designed for parish catechists, Catholic school        
teachers and all adults who want to learn more and 
grow in their Catholic Faith. CI will be offering the 
courses "Old Testament" and "Christian Anthropology" 
in November. The cost is $60.00 per course.  
Registration is online at: https://www.scs.edu/school-
of-theological-studies/catechetical-institute/  

https://www.scs.edu/school-of-theological-studies/catechetical-institute/
https://www.scs.edu/school-of-theological-studies/catechetical-institute/
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This  Week at St. Titus 

Sunday, December 31, 2023    
10am, Mass,  Church 
Monday, January 1, 2024     New Year’s Day  
10am Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God Mass, Church 
PARISH OFFICE CLOSED 
Tuesday, January 2, 2024   
Mass, 8:45am, followed by Rosary; Church closes after 
Rosary 
PARISH OFFICE CLOSED 
Wednesday, January 3 
NO MASS; Church open 9am-4pm 
10am, Rosary Group, Church 
Thursday, January 4 
NO MASS; Church open 9am-4pm 
10am, Rosary Group, Church 
Friday, January 5 
Mass, 8:45am, followed by Eucharistic Adoration till 
3:45pm, Church 
8pm Friday-2:30am Saturday, Night of Reparation, Ch 
Saturday, January 6 
8:45am, Mass, Church 
3pm, Hour of Mercy/Patriotic Rosary, Church  
3:30pm, Confessions, Church 
4pm, Rosary for the Unborn 
4:30pm, Vigil Mass Church  
Sunday, January 7  
10am, Mass,  Church 
 

PLEASE NOTE: To arrange home visits for anointing,    
confession or Holy Communion for parishioners, please 
call Parish Office during regular hours at 610-279-4990. 

#095 

Pancake Breakfast—what a FUN-raiser! 
Thank you to all those that supported the pancake 
breakfast on Sunday, December 10th. We had a 
wonderful turnout—even more than last 
year!  Over 130 Breakfasts/meals were served with 
many, many compliments to the chefs! 
A special thank you to our co-chairs, Mary  
Malazita and Amy Porter, who did a fantastic job 
organizing and executing this event—from           
procuring the food items, paper products, serving 
items and raffle items and creating the raffle       
baskets, they made short and excellent work of a 
big job.   
Special mention and thanks to each of the            
following people whose efforts made it a great day 
for gathering for pancakes and community!  
Anthony Saldutti              Tom & Lina McCracken 
Tom Tirpak                       Mark & Abby Porter 
Joanne Tirpak                   Jeffrey Malazita 
Dee Bowman                    John & Matt Harris 
Larry O’Reilly                    Connie Cleary 
Gina Bracchischi 

         
Please Pray for the Repose  

 of the Soul of:  
 

John C. Fazio, Jr. (12/3/2023) 
Son of Linda 

We Wish 
Everyone a Blessed 

New Year! 
 
 

Fr. Bongard, Fr. 
Adamczyk, Fr. Kelly 

and the St. Titus  
Parish Staff 
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Come as you are.  YOU ARE WELCOME HERE  

                       “How do you define yourself?” 
Sometimes we define ourselves based on what we do or what others think of us. Or perhaps we 
define ourselves based on our possessions or circumstances. The women of Walking with  
Purpose understand that what tends to drive you, tends to define you. Join us as we view the 
Opening Your Heart video, Your Heart—You Are Captivating.  Just come as you are, ready to have some     
breakfast and meet other women while discovering your true identity as a beloved daughter of God! No     
experience or preparation necessary.  Thursday 9:45-11:30AM, January 11th  We meet in the St Helena Con-
vent behind the school.  The entrance is off Yost Road-look for our signs. 

“Above all, guard your heart, for it is the wellspring of life.” (Proverbs 4:23) 
Walking with Purpose is a women’s Catholic Bible study held on most THURSDAYS 9:45-11:30AM at the        

St. Helena Convent from October through April.  The program aims to bring women to a closer relationship 

with Christ.  Personal study and small group discussions at WWP each week link our everyday challenges with 

the solutions given to us through the teachings of Christ and the Catholic Church.  For more information, 

email StHelenaWWP@gmail.com           

Holy Rosary Regional  Announces  
Neumann Scholars! 
The Neumann Scholar program       
identifies academically gifted 8th 
grade students. 

The Neumann Scholarship winners will receive a four-
year scholarship to a Philadelphia Archdiocesan high 
school of their choice. Holy Rosary is proud to announce 
TWO Neumann Scholarship award winners- Grace Vu 
and Mary Grace Graham (St. Titus parishioner)!  
Congratulations to you and your families! 

The PAWS Program at Pope John Paul II High School       
supports the individual needs of students with             
learning differences through instruction and academic 
accommodations. We will be hosting an information       
session about the program on Thursday, January 11 at 
6:00pm in the Panthers’ Learning Center at PJP to outline 
the program objectives, enrollment process, fees, and 
financial aid opportunities. Individual meetings and tours 
are also available. To register, please contact Mr. Joseph 
Rogers, Director of Academic Support, 
at jrogers@pjphs.org. 

Ring in the New Year with Scrip Card treats! 

 We have the following cards in stock: 
Sold in the Church Lobby before and after each Mass on the weekend; at Parish  
Office during the week. Call us if you have any questions 610-279-4990. 
PLEASE NOTE: THE PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON THE FOLLOWING DATES FOR: 

 New Years—January 1st & 2nd  

 Barnes & Noble $5 & $10 
 Dunkin’ Donuts $10 

 
 

 Kohl’s $25 & $100 
 Panera Bread®  $5,$10 & $25 
 Giant $25 & $100 
 Target  $10, $25 & $100 

 Wawa $25 & $100 
 Walmart $10, $25 & $100 
 Starbucks  $5 & $10 

mailto:StHelenaWWP@gmail.com
mailto:jrogers@pjphs.org
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Eucharistic Adoration 
Friday, January 5, 2024   

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament following 8:45am 
Mass till 3:45pm 

       Sign up to spend some time with the Lord in His True Presence!  Drop-ins welcome! 

St. Titus/St. Francis KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  
All Catholic men age 18 and over are invited to 
join The Knights of Columbus! We meet on the 
first Tuesday of each month at 7pm in the St. 
Titus Social Hall.  
NEXT MEETING: Tuesday, Jan 2, 2024, 7:00pm,  
Social Hall. 
New prospective members are welcome to attend. For 
more info, call: Don McAvoy 610-539-7881. 

St. Titus Parish has been making casseroles 
for St. John’s Hospice in Center City  
Philadelphia for over 25 years. On an average 
day, SJH serves 57 casseroles to hundreds of residents 
and day service guests. Casseroles are donated by 47 
parishes in the area including our parish.  
The casseroles are the “Main Course” of a complete, hot 
meal that is served to hundreds of God’s poor and    
homeless who come to St. John’s for their daily bread. 
Please do not feel restricted to the recipes which can be 
found on the recipe sheets near the casserole pan in the 
vestibule. Your favorite recipe is most welcome! So are 
store bought casseroles such as Stouffers or Oncor. St. 
John’s provides us with pans and lids for your dishes. If 
you   provide your own, please use a  standard “half 
tray”. Each casserole serves 6‐8 men. Each month, St. 
John’s picks up the dishes from our freezer.  
Here are some useful hints:  
 Please bring your casseroles frozen to church and 

put them in the freezer located in the  vestibule of 
the  Social Hall. If the door to the Social Hall is 
locked, please leave the casserole with a sacristan or 
maintenance. 

 Prepare your recipe so that it can be eaten with a 
plastic “spork” (a combination spoon and fork).  

 Please mark the lid with the main ingredients and 
date you prepared your casserole. 

ST. TITUS SENIOR ACTIVITIES CLUB  
is open to anyone age 55 or older. 
Meetings are held the first Tuesday of the 
month. Our next meeting will be held 
on Tuesday, January 2, 2024 at 10:30am in 
the Social Hall.  Come out for a good time! 

St. Titus Outreach Program 

#095  
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Football Mania Winners    Week 15 posted on 12-20-23 
 

Due to Early Print Deadline, Week 16 will appear in Bulletin for 1-7-24 

      

11 $25 135 1162 
 2014-
3S005 

Cincinnati 
Las Vegas 
San Francisco 

12 $25 135 1116 
 1471-
3S005 

Detroit 
Miami 
Las Vegas 

13 $25 135 1110 
 4617-
3S005 

Kansas City 
Las Vegas 
San Francisco 

14 $25 134 1262 
 983-

3S005 

Arizona 
Detroit 
Las Vegas 

15 $25 133 1271 
 679-

3S005 

Detroit 
Las Vegas 
LA Rams 

1 $50 13 500 
 887-
3S005 

Atlanta 
NY Giants 
NY Jets 

2 $25 13 629 
 4734-
3S005 

Jacksonville 
NY Giants 
NY Jets 

3 $25 14 640 
 3084-
3S005 

Atlanta 
Jacksonville 
NY Jets 

Rank 
Prize 
Money 

Points Yds 
Game  
Card #* 

Teams  
 

Rank 
Prize 
Money 

Pts Yds 
Game 
Card #* 

Teams  
 

1 $400 150 1232 
 4541-
3S005 

DetroiL 
Las Vegas 
San Francisco 

2 $200 142 1236 
 699-
3S005 

Las Vegas 
San Francisco 
Tampa Bay 

3 $50 139 1278 
 2117-
3S005 

Detroit 
Las Vegas 
Tampa Bay 

4 $25 139 1135 
 382-
3S005 

Buffalo 
Las Vegas 
San Francisco 

5 $25 138 1156 
 4388-
3S005 

Indianapolis 
Las Vegas 
San Francisco 

6 $25 138 1074 
 4089-
3S005 

Miami 
Las Vegas 
San Francisco 

7 $25 137 1220 
 290-
3S005 

Arizona 
Las Vegas 
San Francisco 

8 $25 136 1229 
 3280-
3S005 

Las Vegas 
San Francisco 
LA Rams 

9 $25 136 1177 
 553-
3S005 

Buffalo 
Detroit 
Las Vegas 

10 $25 135 1198 
 3343-
3S005 

Detroit 
Indianapolis 
Las Vegas 

St. Titus Winners:  
Week 15:  $200 2nd Highest Score Ticket # 699-3S005  
$25  4th Highest Score Ticket # 382-3S005  
$25  11th Highest Score Ticket # 2014-3S005  
$25  14th Highest Score Ticket # 983-3S005  
Look for weekly  results in the Bulletin, the Church Lobby & 
on the  parish website, www.sttitus.org under “Active 
Events” or click the Football Mania Results button on  HOME 
page in the Come and See section.   

St. Patrick's All Year Reunion 
3/23/24 6 to 10pm 
Embassy Room, 1489 DeKalb Pike Blue Bell, PA 
$50.00 per person includes Roast Beef, Meatballs, Penne 
Dessert Beer and soda 
Bring your own wine! 
Reserve your ticket:Santangelob1@verizon.net 
Mail checks to Barbara Santangelo, 1202 W. Elm St.  
Norristown, PA 19401 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul, St Titus 
Conference, would like to thank our parish-
ioners for their generous donations to the 
poor box, Thanksgiving and  
Christmas collections. With your help we 

are able to continue our mission of  "Neighbors helping 
Neighbors" in our community.  
Blessings to you all.  
Archdiocesan Central Council:    Phone:484-704-7153 
661 W Germantown Pike, Suite 210  
Plymouth Meeting, PA 19462   Web: http://svdp-phila-info 

mailto:Santangelob1@verizon.net
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Christmas Flower Donations in Memory of: 
Dolly Rodano 
Frank Rodano 
 Lucas Marchiano 
Marie Martinelli 
Earl Henion 
Toni Davis 
Joe Piccari 
James R. Tyler 3rd 
Gardocki Family 
Wolper & Marks Families 
Leon Moulder 
Harold & Clara Monsimer 
Marie Webb 
Colleen Webb 
Anthony & Josephine Martino 
William & Gertrude Gilinger 
George & Anne Meduca 
Rose & Tony Dos Santos 
Joseph & John Medica 
Rita Medica 
Conchetta Dumond 
Charles Granese 
Anna Porter 
Frank Squadreto 
Helen Squadreto 
John J. Walsh 
Dorothea Walsh 
Anthony Matreselva 
Irene Melan 
Dolores Kubiak 
Thomas Kubiak 
Mr. & Mrs. Armand Vagnoni 
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Marano 
David DeColli 
John J, DeColli  
Louise DeColli 
McGouan-Cahill Family 
Gerlach – Trophy Family 
Doc Bowman 
Paul Zadroca 
Stephanie Boychuck 
Ceceila Harris 
G’Danitz Family 
John Donald Munro 
Elmer & Magdalen Munro 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Wolper Sr. & Jr 
Maureen Fox 
Mr. & Mrs. Herman G. Marks  
Mr. & Mrs. McBride 

Thomas Yocum Jr. 
Marlene & Jim McDonald 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Yocum 
Sr. Mary Wood 
John Wood 
Willlie Viray 
Julie Viray 
Plum & Szczur 
New Life  
Bernardine Timko 
Paul Timko 
Rose Quinn 
William Quinn  
James & David Perna 
Mack & Anna Durante 
Angelo Durante 
Richard Durante 
Anthony Hanson 
Josephine Hanson 
Wilfred Harris 
Constance Harris 
McHugh Family 
Frederick Family 
Maguire Family 
Serock Family 
McCullough Family 
Frank Sliker 
Rose Kiger 
Mary Sliker Ryan 
Ann Wilde 
Harner Family  
Herrera Family 
Frank Sliker 
Rose Kiger 
Rose Kolimaga 
John Serafin 
De Stefano Family 
Granese Family 
Charles Granese 
Steve Drochek 
Dolores Spieth 
Eleanor Oleese 
Mildred Yascarago 
LaRue & Arthur O’Neill 
Glen Annable 
Rakowski Family 
Borzilli Family 
John P. Blake 
Gladys Blake 

Fred Di Leo 
Margaret Di Leo 
Joseph Bartek 
Nancy & Robert Gavin 
Michael Richards 
Lou Richards 
Danny Heppard 
Nancy Cruz  
Wilbert Harris 
Margaret Harris 
Henry Jennings 
Helen Jennings 
Emma & Ed Woods 
Anthony Venezia 
Ann Venezia 
Tom Tramontana 
Alessandro & Concetta Ciccaglione 
Luigi & Carmelia Cane 
Catherine & Harold McCracken 
Jack Lawler 
Rose & Joseph Benkovich 
Ruth Godlewski 
Helen Manigly 
Elizabeth Stanton 
Joseph Godlewski 
Donna Van Buren 
Kenneth & Rita Ruths 
Stephen Barbaretta 
Romano Family Members 
Maryann Tammaro 
Antonio Tammaro 
Michael Bello 
Michael Tammaro 
Mr. & Mrs. Dex DiFillippi 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Salamone 
Dawn Marie Salamone 
Mr. Mrs. Joseph Salamone Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Pultorak 
 Lorraine Pirolli 
 Leonard Marandola 
 Jacob Pirollie 
 Finneas Joseph Price 
 Duncan Family 
 Koneski Family 

We apologize for any names that have 
been missed or misspelled. We have only 
the handwritten envelopes as a guide. 



 11 December 31, 2023 



The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph 12  


